
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD  

Date: January 5, 2022 

To:     Beth Goodman, Lorelei Juntunen 

           ECONorthwest 

           222 SW Columbia Street 

           Suite 1600 

           Portland, OR 97201 

Re:     50-Year Plan – Notice of Award 

To whom it may concern, 

The City of Scappoose has considered the proposal submitted by you for the 50-Year Plan in Request for 

Proposal #2021-04, dated November 22, 2021. 

At their January 3, 2022 regular meeting, the Scappoose City Council awarded the contract for the City of 
Scappoose 50-Year Plan to ECONorthwest. You are hereby notified that your proposal has been accepted for this 
work in the amount of not to exceed Two Hundred Seventy Eight Thousand Nine Hundred Fifty Four Dollars 
and Zero Cents ($278,954.00). 
 
You are required by the Request for Proposal to execute the Agreement and furnish the required Certificate(s) 

of Insurance within ten (10) calendars days from the date of this Notice. 

If you fail to execute said Agreement and to furnish said Certificates within ten (10) days from the date of this 

Notice, the City will be entitled to consider all your rights arising out of the City’s acceptance of your Proposal as 

abandoned. The City will be entitled to such other rights as may be granted by law. 

Please return an acknowledged copy of this Notice of Award to the City via email. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Isaac Butman 
Assistant to the City Manager 
 
CC:  Laurie Oliver Joseph, 

City Planner 
 

Alexandra Rains, 
       City Manager 


